From: Olivia

Subject: Fwd: Letter to be read in the upcoming DBZ meeting

Date: August 24, 2011 12:53:32 AM EDT

To: Kobutsu Malone <kobutsu.malone@gmail.com>

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Genjo & Carolyn < zenquaker@choboji.org>

Date: Tue, Aug 23, 2011 at 12:36 AM

Subject: Re: Letter to be read in the upcoming DBZ meeting

To: Olivia

On Aug 22, 2011, at 9:04 PM, Olivia wrote:

will talk someday.

I look forward to getting to you know you better in the years to come.

Here is what I wrote Shinge Roshi and the ZSS Board tonight...

Dear Shinge Roshi,

I hope plans for this coming weekend are going well. I think it would be advisable and appropriate to follow Olivia's requests in this matter. It is a well thought out letter and I support both her analysis and conclusions. Even though she is choosing to remain anonymous, I believe if we are ready to follow her council we will collectively demonstrate that this organization is ready to hear the deep hurt and damage Eido Roshi has caused over these many years, I then predict we will be flooded with first person accounts of this sort. To really be ready to receive and hear these first person accounts, is the minimum we should be offering those who were abused or taken advantage of by Eido Roshi. As I see it we must be big enough to at least partially atone for the sins of our Dharma Father. I hope you will decide to read it to the group gathered this weekend, but if you decline her offer, I hope you allow me to read it to all in attendance as requested.

With gassho,

Genjo

Please let me know if there is anything more you think I should do or say that might contribute to healing the great harm done.

Sincerely,

Genjo